UNIVERSITY OF NORTH BENGAL
OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR

Ref. N0.5539/R-22 \ Date: 06.12.2022

NOTIFICATION

OPEN HOUSE AT NBU

This is for general information to all concerned that the Committee constituted by the Executive Council in its 70"
meeting held on 20.10.2022 under item no. 39 submitted the Report before the University Authority on
05.12.2022. As recommended by the Committee the following modalities have been fixed to be followed:

(i) The duration of the Open House Discussion is three hours.

(i) The first hour of the meeting would be devoted to discussion of the listed matters.

(iti) Written submissions, queries, proposals etc. from different stakeholders be submitted to the office of
the Registrar, NBU for listing of the matters not later than forty-eight hours of the meeting.

(iv) second hour of the meeting would be like “Zero Hour” where one can raise any matter pertaining to

academic, administrative and financial aspects of the University or its social outreach. The discussion
would be moderated by the Chairman of the meeting.

(v) The third and final hour would be devoted to University’s point of view including explanations,
declarations, future planning and so on.

The Committee further recommended that all the primary stakeholders of the University would be involved with
the meeting by notifications, viz. students, research scholars, faculties, non-teaching employees and officers of the
university. It was further recommended to invite and involve the representatives of the local bodies, alumni, media
and representatives of industry and commerce and government officials.

Keeping all the above aspects in mind, the undersigned is directed by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, NBU to make
wide publication stating that the first of such meeting of an Open House Discussion has been fixed on 14.12.2022
at Rabindra-Bhanu Mancha of the University from 11.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m.

All concerned are cordially requested to attend and participate in the innovative and the first of its kind of an Open
House Discussion to be commenced from 14.12.2022 at 11.00 a.m. onwards at Rabindra-Bhanu Mancha of the

University and make it a grand success.
(Officiating)

Registrar

University of North Bengal
In communication to:

1. The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, NBU

2. All Academic/Administrative Heads of the University with a request to arrange to circulate properly
amongst the colleagues/students/research scholars of the Department.

3. The Estate Officer, NBU with a request to make necessary arrangement at RBM of University.

The Chief Engineer, NBU with a request to make necessary arrangemertt at RBM of University.
5. For circulation on University website.




